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More than a 

Shelter(MTaS) 

The new “More than a Shelter” programme is being finalised and will run from the third 

week of December finishing in March 2020 in Central Windsor. “Our” night will be 

Thursday at the garrison church but of course there will be high demand for All Saints 

volunteers on other nights! Speak to Nigel or Liza. 250 volunteers across Windsor will be 

needed. Please fill in the forms provided. It is mandatory to attend one course on 

Volunteer Training and one on Shelter Conflict Management  

(Evening entertainment for homeless + friends continues but not overnight with dinner 

and entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints) 

Volunteer Training  Shelter Conflict Management Observational and 

Homeless Training 

7:00pm – 8:30pm St Edward’s Parish 

Centre Alma Road Windsor 

 7:15pm – 9:00pm Windsor Baptist Church, Victoria Street 

Windsor 

Wednesday 13th November  Friday 8th November 

Wednesday 4th December  Friday 15th November 

  Saturday 16th November 

  Friday 6th December 
 

“Open Church” Prayer 

Evening 

 From 7.30-9pm every Monday ‘Open Church’ is a new informal prayer opportunity, a time 

of stillness and reflective worship, including open prayer for our community, prayer 

ministry to each other and listening to God.  

Remembrance Service on 

Sunday 10th November 

There will only be ONE service starting at 10:00am. Please get here early to reserve your 

seat! 

Service of Light – early 

warning 

This service will take place in December. It is for the loss of friends and family and will be 

by candlelight with songs and Christmas carols. Not to be missed. 

Bible Classes continue 

during the autumn 

 Sue Morgan is leading this study course on The Beatitudes: – of this rich blueprint of how 

we lead our lives and our thoughts as Christians. It will be every Tuesday at All Saints in the 

Chapel or Porch with a choice of three times: 09:30am, 1:00pm and 8:00pm. Self-

contained each week and all welcome. There are also Thursday classes on the New 

Testament taking place at 10:30am in the church and being led by Rev Nigel Richards. 

UV Light Party & Not 

Halloween Evening 

Michelle Sturgeon would like to thank everyone for helping/ giving money/attending both 

the UV Light Party on 30th October and the Not Halloween evening celebration on 31st 

October. We had over 80 to the UV party and many to Not Halloween and a great time! 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following:  Squash, sugar, coffee, tinned meat, crisps 

and multipack sweets (Haribos etc)  

Safeguarding reminder A polite reminder that photographs taken at church events should not be shared on social 

media without first gaining formal permission from the individuals involved or from their 

parents/carers if they are under 18. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Men’s Golf We are planning another golf session at Wexham Park Golf Course at around 09:30am on 

Saturday 9th November. Please speak to Andrew – it’s great fun if you ignore the golf! 

Welcome to our new 

Bishop! 

For your prayers: The consecration of Olivia Graham as our new Bishop of Reading will 

take place on Tuesday 19th November at 11:00am at St Paul’s Cathedral 
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